
SIVANATH  SASTRI COLLEGE 
ADMISSIONS 2024-25 

NOTICE FOR B.COM. (HONOURS) STUDENTS ADMITTED IN MOP-UP ROUND 

Students who have taken admission to B.Com. (Honours) in  Accountancy in the Mop Up Round and whose 
documents have been physically verified in the past two days, are informed that they are to meet the Head of 
Department, Dr. Soummya Banerjee, in front of the Staff Room in the College tomorrow at 8:15 AM.  

This is mandatory for the students to begin their classes in the College.  

This  is applicable for B.Com. Honours students only. Instructions for other Departments will be shared in the 
respective Departmental WhatsApp groups.  

 

Dated : 4.9.2024  

 

By Order  

Principal  
Sivanath Sastri College  


